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IFSC                     
International Federation of Sport Climbing  
The IFSC was created unanimously by its members on January 27

th
 2007 and is a continuation 

of the International Council for Competition Climbing which has been in existence since 1997.  

The IFSC is member of the GAISF and is recognized by the IOC. 
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The IOC recognition
Submitted by MMS User on 2010-02-20 - 11:51

In Vancouver, the 122nd IOC Session grants the full recognition to the IFSC

"Our athletes and the work done over the last years have deserved a gold medal here in 

Vancouver: the full recognition of the IOC, granted by the 122 Session" - said IFSC President 

Marco Scolaris, who attended the XXI Winter Olympic Games, before flying to Bali for the 

Plenary Assembly.
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